
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

             We would like to invite your student to become part of the “Beyond the Bell/Generals Rockin for Readers” program at the Elementary School, This program has already started and we would love to have your student join us. Your student was invited because his/her teachers believe that this program will help boost the stuent's achievement in a fun and engaging way while focusing on key skills. We believe your student will make amazing growth in this program and they will have fun too! 
             The program runs Monday through Thursday from 2:45 - 5:15 with pick up beginning around 5:00 pm. Students gather at the end of the day at the Middle School, then once they are signed in, Mr. McVay walks them from the middle school to the elementary where the students receive a snack, get homework help, then have peer reading instruction as well as some physical activity, such as recess. 
This program is provided to the student at no cost, and gas vouchers are available to parents who qualify when eligibility requirements are met. To enroll your student simply fill out the attached paperwork and send it back to the school to Mrs. Ball or Mr. McVay to get your child enrolled. Please know that these forms must be completed in order to have the student enrolled. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Ball can be reached at preggy.ball@omeresa.net and Mr. McVay can be reached at christopher.mcvay@omeresa.net. You can also contact the school at 740-545-6335. We look forward to having your student in this wonderful program! 

Mrs. Ball & Mr. McVay 
